
Pictures from the opening ceremony
of the new building for the preschool of Erokoya

January 14, 2022

Greetings from the preschool children

 
  

  
                     
                    Speeches by the district head               and                                the school board



 
 

                  Speeches by the 1st Chairman              and                                 the Mayor
          of the association “Actions de Solidarité”                                      of Dassa-Zoumé

            

                         Handover of the keys                   and                                  ribbon cutting

     
 



   



A huge “Thank you” to all of our friends for the trust and care they give to children they 
don't even know. 

From my heart 
Astrid Toda


